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Department of Energy
Nevada Operations Office
PO. Box 14100
Las Vegas, NV 89114

July 2, 1979

Dr. Manfred Temme
Environmental Studies Center
Bowling Green State University
Bowling Green, Ohio 43403

Dear Manfred:

T have been a bit slow in replying to your letter of June 19th - for
the usual reason. Again, I have been at Enewetak and returned to find
a ‘arge amount of mail.

IT have made a copy of your letter and enclosure for Bill Robison at
LLL - first because he will fine the preliminary data interesting, but
also because he has now the most complete and current Enewetak dose
and dose-rates information. By copy of this letter I'll ask him to
reply direct to you.

I shall be most interested to hear of your further evaluation in this
matter. Have you not seen the ridge pattern in Runit rats? or on
Boken and Enjebi?

Please let me know if I may be of further assistance.

Regards,

ey oJLog rel 7,

Roger /Ray, . nechstant for
Pacific. Operations

Enclosure:
As stated

bec: B. W. Wachholz, (w/Encl (EV-2)
W. We. Weyzen, HO (w/Encl)tern -
T. McCraw, HO (w/Enc)) (EV-123) = oo
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